## Dear Vern, Kali, Volker and Dennis

Thank you for helping us to make our bird houses. We liked using the tools. The power drill was hard because it was heavy for some of us. Jonas liked using the drill to screw in the screws – it was easy.

We liked using the glue and wiping it away with the wet clothes. Dennis was nice to Jonas and Kali was nice to Gavin! They taught us how to use the tools.

We are taking the birdhouses home today because the birds want somewhere to live and to build a nest for their eggs. We are not going to decorate them because the decorations might scare the birds and the paint might wash away.

Thank you from all the children, staff and parents of Junior Kindergarten.